
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 9th October 2020 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a super weekend, here is some important 

information for next week... 

The Patch 

 

RSJ–  Monday 

RAS- Thursday 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Please talk to your child about the 

letters we will be learning.  With 

your child please search at home 

for objects for the following 

sounds… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A digraph is a sound that has two 

letters.  Please explain to your child 

that the ck digraph comes in the 

middle or at the end of words.  We 

share the children’s videos in class 

using Tapestry and give stickers to 

each child for their contribution in 

class.  The children collect the  

stickers on their chart and receive a 

prize when the chart is full.  It 

would be fantastic to have a video 

for every child.   

 

Reports 

 

You will receive two copies of your 

child’s report.  Please sign and 

date one copy and return it to a 

member of the team. 

Weekend Challenge 

 

Please encourage your child to get 

writing over the weekend.  They 

could practise writing their name 

and the names of their friends/ 

family and other simple words.  

Please take photos/videos and  

upload to Tapestry. 


